10/03/13

Mitigation Hatchery Documents

Folks, 

Attached are the following two documents:

1. The PLAN - "Southeast Region Plan for Implementation of Fiscal Year 2014 Budget Reductions via the National Fish Hatchery System Strategic Hatchery and Workforce Planning Report".

2. A letter from Dan Ashe to the Regional Directors regarding the National Fish Hatchery System in FY 2014.

As you read these documents please note that the focus and tone is strictly anti-mitigation hatchery. The hatcheries are supposedly safe in FY 2014 - but the Director boldly says that he is going after them again in FY 2015. When reading the PLAN look for the ways that this Directorate is manipulating or withholding appropriated funds - specifically for the mitigation hatcheries - and pushing those funds for listed and at-risk species.

Also note that neither document talks about holding discussions and negotiations with the Corps of Engineers regarding paying for the hatchery operation and maintenance of those hatcheries involved in COE mitigation stocking. 

To me - this Directorate's message is clearly one of not giving a damn about the mitigation hatcheries or the hatchery employees, of not giving a damn about future negotiations with the COE on behalf of the mitigation hatcheries and of not giving a damn about what any of us say or what Congress says. Their 'my way or the highway' attitude is strictly for listed and at-risk species.

Attachments PDF’s:

The Letter NFHS 2014



 HYPERLINK "http://www.ngatu692.com/Hatchery/The_Plan.pdf" 

The Plan

